
REGULATIONS REVIEW COMMITTEE 

30 July 2019 

Hon Julie Anne Genter 
Associate Minister of Transport 
Parliament Buildings 
Wellington 6160 

Dear Minister 

Complaint about the E-Scooters (Declaration not to be motor vehicles) Notice 
2018 

Thank you for your letter dated 17 July 2019 regarding the complaint about the E­
Scooters (Declaration Not to be Motor vehicles) Notice 2018. 

We are comfortable with the approach you set out in your letter. We would 
appreciate being briefed by the Ministry of Transport about proposed rules governing 
the use bye-scooters of footpaths and other shared spaces. We would also be 
grateful to receive the advice you receive from officials about improvements to 
section 168A of the Land Transport Act and the appropriate legislative vehicle for 
those improvements. 

Yours sincerely 

Alastair Scott 
Chairperson 
Regulations Review Committee 
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